
Welcome! 
Welcome to Washington, D.C. and to the PESC April 2022 Data Summit! 

We are very pleased and excited to have you join us for a very special event!  This Data Summit marks our 
return to in-person convenings and PESC’s 25th year anniversary!  To ensure you have all the information 
you need for a successful event, some last-minute info and reminders are listed below: 

 Face masks are optional at PESC and throughout the hotel.  While certain areas or sectors may or 
may not require face masks, attendees should feel comfortable in wearing masks in PESC sessions 
and/or in following respective safety guidelines. 

 Washington, D.C. is open for business!  Restaurants, coffee shops and bars in the Dupont Circle 
area and throughout DC are open with both indoor and outdoor seating. 

 The PESC April 2022 Data Summit begins at 8:30am on Monday morning April 25, 2022 and 
continues all day with General (Plenary) Sessions.  Join us for a Hot Breakfast & Registration which 
open at 7:30am – all happening in the Glover Park Room (1st Floor).   

 On Monday be sure to join us at 9.30am for our Keynote Speaker AACRAO’s Melanie Gottlieb, then 
at noon for buffet lunch, and for our 25th Anniversary Reception at 6.30pm. 

 On Monday we’ll be honoring PESC Founders AACRAO and Ellucian, Outstanding Service Award 
Recipients, and 1st Place Winners of the 23rd Annual Best Practices Competition. 

 The PESC April 2022 Data Summit continues on Tuesday April 26, 2022 at 8:30am with General 
(Plenary) Sessions until Noon, followed by lunch on-your-own. 

 Breakout Sessions begin on Tuesday immediately after lunch and continue through Wednesday. 
 Dress code is business casual and all Summit events and activities are open to all registrants. 
 PESC is pleased to provide attendees complimentary internet in guest rooms and meeting rooms. 

All important information for the PESC April 2022 Data Summit is posted on the PESC website at 
www.pesc.org/april2022 including the program, speakers, menus, sponsors, hotel/venue, weather and 
travel information & logistics. Thank you for your continued support of PESC and have a wonderful Summit! 

Best Regards, 

Michael D. Sessa 
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